
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Andrew O. Isar 

 

 

  

Via International Bureau Filing System 

 

November 19, 2015 

 

Ms. Mindel De La Torre 

Bureau Chief 

International Bureau 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street SW 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

 RE: ITC 214-20150326-00082 Space Wireless Corp. (TT-15-21) 

 

Dear Ms. De La Torre: 

 

Space Wireless Corp. hereby requests that its pending application for wireline international 

service authority under Section 214 of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended, submitted 

in the above-referenced matter be withdrawn without prejudice.  Unanticipated delays in 

finalizing arrangements with underlying carriers have prompted the Company to seek this 

withdrawal.  Space Wireless Corp. will refile its application at such time as it is prepared to 

initiate provision of international services.  Space Wireless Corp. further requests refund of the 

associated $1,130.00 filing fee paid at the time of its original submission. (Pay.gov Tracking ID 

25KGLNMP, Agency Tracking ID PGC2665132, paid March 26, 2015). 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Questions may be directed to the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

MILLER ISAR, INC. 

 
Andrew O. Isar 

 

Regulatory Consultants to 

Space Wireless Corp. 


